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Making decorations and a raffle for staff at Lukestone Care Home

It's been another busy week at Lukestone Care Home.

Our lovely residents have been making Chinese New Year decorations for our cruise trip to Hong Kong next week! Lots of lovely

colours to brighten up our Home for the event, which we are really looking forward to.

Our ladies and gents have also been writing Valentine’s cards which we'll send out to their loved ones.

There was also a little treat for our staff members too this week! For all their hard work, we organised a special raffle for our team,

made up of the lovely donations we have received recently. It really made everyone's day!
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Our staff loved their raffle!

 

 

 


